
I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 2077
There may be a need for rental renovations to eliminate the exposure of lead to low-income families, but putting landlords out of 
business with huge penalties and foreclosure does not help the affordable housing market. A more reasonable approach would be a 
loan program to renovate.


